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21st September 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

COVID Update  
 

When I pop into classrooms each day, it is clear that the children are now settled back into the routines 
and are well on with their learning.  The new school lunches are becoming more and more popular.  
The feedback I’m getting from the children is very positive, especially around the self-service salad 
bars.  The children really do look smart and grown up in their uniforms – thank you.  I am still on the 
lookout for children who are not in uniform though and will continue to send reminder texts home. 
 
Thank you for continuing to work with us and provide constructive feedback on our drop-off/collection 
routines.  Hopefully you can see improvements as we tweak things, particularly around the lower 
school routines.  For example, 2W now are collected from Wooler Street, which has reduced the 
number of adults in the Lower School areas. 
 
COVID – What to do? 
As more and more families are being affected by the virus, please can we ask for your help in 
minimising the spread in school.  

• Please inform us immediately if your child has been a close contact of someone who has 
tested positive for Covid.  

• If this is the case, then you will be instructed by Test and Trace to take your child for a PCR 
test.  

• If it is a member of your household that has tested positive, then please do not send your child 
to school until you receive the results of their PCR test.  

• If negative, then your child may return to school immediately.  
• In this situation where it is a member of the household who has tested positive, but your child 

tests negative on a PCR, please can we ask that you carry out a lateral flow test each morning 
until the member of the household has completed their 10 day isolation period.  

As always, if there is anything we can do to help with anything, please do let us know.  I hope you have 
a well deserved weekend and we look forward to seeing you all next week. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Mr Garry Johnson 
Head Teacher 


